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GP MENTORING SCHEME 
 

 

Sheffield LMC has received funding from Sheffield Clinical 

Commissioning Group (CCG) to set up a confidential GP mentoring 

scheme.  

 

The funding will allow us to set up and run the scheme for an initial period, 

following which we may need to look at alternative sources of recurrent 

funding. 

 

This type of service has already had success in Nottinghamshire and 

Derbyshire, initially being designed to tackle workload and burn-out issues.  

 

GP Mentors will be recruited and given specific training to allow them to 

support working GPs in Sheffield. 

 

To help us to set up and tailor this beneficial service to the needs of 

Sheffield GPs, we would be grateful if you could complete our short survey 

via the link below. It should only take a few minutes and all responses will 

be anonymous. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SLMCMentorSurvey 

 

 

Thank you 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SLMCMentorSurvey

